
 
NEW INTERSTATE 95 INTERCHANGE AT  

BELFAST KELLER IN BRYAN COUNTY IS NOW OPEN 
 
BRYAN COUNTY, GA – JANUARY 22, 2021 – Following an investment of $19 million, the new 

interchange at Interstate 95 at Belfast Keller Road in Bryan County is complete and open to 

traffic today, Jan. 22. In accordance with social distancing practices, Georgia DOT coordinated 

with state and local elected officials for a ceremonial ribbon cutting to celebrate this occasion. 

 

“This is a great day for Bryan County, and I’m pleased we have brought this project to reality for 

their citizen and Southeast Georgia,” State Transportation Board Member Ann Purcell said. 

“Transportation is critical to the coastal area’s tourism industry and also to promoting overall 

economic development throughout Southeast Georgia. I-95 is the cornerstone to that growth.” 

 

This is the third interchange in Georgia designed with roundabouts at the ramps to increase 

safety and operational efficiencies. The new interchange will ease congestion on State Route 

144 through South Bryan County and decrease travel times with improved connectivity to 

Interstate 95 and enhanced safety during natural disasters.  

 

“The new interchange at I-95 and Belfast Keller Road is an important improvement for mobility 

not just in the immediate area, but for coastal Georgia,” Georgia DOT Commissioner Russell 

McMurry said. “This project represents a real commitment by the Georgia Department of 

Transportation to make investments in transportation projects that really move the needle on 

improving mobility for the benefit of Georgia citizens and businesses.” 

 

“We’re excited to have the I-95/Belfast Keller Interchange fully open and accessible in South 

Bryan County,” Bryan County Commission Chairman Carter Infinger said. “This is a wonderful 

addition for our citizens in terms of safety and convenience. During hurricane evacuations, this 

gives us another path to get people on the road and out of harm’s way quickly and more 

efficiently, which we’re grateful for.” 



Georgia Department of Transportation plans, constructs, and maintains Georgia’s state and 

federal highways. We’re involved in bridge, waterway, public transit, rail, general aviation, bike, 

and pedestrian programs. And we help local governments maintain their roads. Georgia DOT 

and its nearly 4,000 employees are committed to delivering a transportation system focused on 

innovation, safety, sustainability, and mobility. The Department’s vision is to boost Georgia’s 

competitiveness through leadership in transportation. Visit www.dot.ga.gov. 

 

For more information about Bryan County, please visit www.bryancountyga.org or follow the 

county on their social media accounts, including Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  

 

 

 
CUTLINE FOR ACCOMPANYING PHOTO (From L to R): GDOT District Engineer Robert 
McCall, Georgia Transportation Commissioner Russell McMurry, State Transportation Board 
Member Ann Purcell, Rep. Ron Stephens and Bryan County Commission Chairman Carter 
Infinger.   
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